
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 4, Due Date Change 
Proposal Submission Requirement   

Request For Proposals: RFP #FY25-102-08 Network and Network Security  

Date: May 12, 2025    

The following date change is provided to all potential submitters for the use of proposal 
preparation. 
 
Dear Proposers, 
 
This letter serves as official notification that the due date for the above-referenced 
Solicitation has been extended. The original proposal submission deadline of May 14, 
2025 has been extended to May 28, 2025 at 2:00 PM EST. This extension is granted to 
provide all interested parties with additional time to prepare thorough and responsive 
proposals. 
 
Please be advised that if you have already submitted a proposal in response to this 
Solicitation, your submission remains valid and will be considered unless you choose to 
submit a revised or replacement proposal prior to the new deadline. In such a case, the 
most recent submission received before the deadline will supersede any previous 
versions. 
 
We appreciate your continued interest in doing business with the [insert organization 
name, e.g., Norfolk Airport Authority], and we look forward to receiving your proposal by 
the revised due date. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact 
 
 
 

 

*All other terms and conditions of the original RFP remain in effect. 

 

 

 



 

 

Note: A signed acknowledgement of this addendum must be received via email to      
solicitations@norfolkairport.com either prior to the proposal due date and hour or attached 
to your proposal submission. The signature on this addendum does not substitute for your 
signature on the original bid/proposal document. The original bid/proposal document must be 
signed.    

 
 
 
 
 
Bruce Tingle   

     Senior Manager, Controller 
 
 
 
 

_______________________   
Name of Firm   
 
______________________  
 Signature/Title   
 
______________________  
 Date   


